
EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks. The Managing Editors wish to thank David Swanson for his help as
an Assistant Managing Editor. David is working on his undergraduate program
at St. Olaf College. We also extend our appreciation to David Krcatovich, an
undergraduate student at Michigan State University, for his help. Once again
we extend our thanks to Gabriela Ene, who typed a manuscript for this issue.

Advertisements. Please note the advertisements at the end of each issue,
which may be of interest to Real Analysis Exchange readers. Others promote
Michigan State University Press publications and therefore help support the
production of our journal. If you have written a book, or have an item of
interest you wish to publicize in the Journal, please contact the Michigan State
University Press Journals Division.

Michigan State University Press. If you are contemplating writing a text-
book on a subject in mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michi-
gan State University Press as your publisher. The Press is a non-profit orga-
nization affiliated with Michigan State University that offers superior service
and much lower costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary
advertising in Real Analysis Exchange.

Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback re-
garding the content. The address is:

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis
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